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May 1, 2002 
 
 
Mr. William F. Caton  
Acting Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
Attention: Common Carrier Bureau 
 
RE: 2002 Price Cap Revisions  
 
 
This letter is filed in compliance with Order DA 02-990, In the Matter of Material to be Filed in Support of 2002 

Annual Access Tariff Filings, released April 30, 2002; and Order DA 02-970, In the Matter of July 2, 2002 Annual 

Access Charge Tariff Filings, released April 26, 2002. 

 
The purpose of this letter, sent on behalf of Ameritech Operating Companies (Ameritech), is to provide revised Price 
Cap Indices (PCIs) for each basket of services, as outlined in the attached Description and Justification and Tariff 
Review Plan (TRP), which are scheduled to become effective on July 2, 2002. 
 
Acknowledgement and date of receipt are requested. A duplicate letter is attached for this purpose. 
 
Personal or facsimile service petitions against this Transmittal, as required under Section 1.773(a)(4) of the Commission’s 
Rules, should be sent to Alex Vega, Area Manager-F.C.C. Administration, Four Bell Plaza, Room 1970.04, Dallas, TX 
75202, facsimile number (214) 858-0639. All other correspondence and inquiries concerning this Transmittal should be 
addressed to Debra L. Clemens, Associate Director-Federal Regulatory, (202) 326-8882, 1401 I Street, N.W., Suite 1100, 
Washington, D.C. 20005. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Attachments: 
 Duplicate Letter 
 Description and Justification  
  Tariff Review Plan - Diskettes and Hard Copies 
 FRN:  0005-0491-92 
Copy of Letter and Attachments delivered to: 

Chief, Tariff and Pricing Analysis Branch (Public Reference Copy) 
     International Transcription Service 


